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Shamgar Ministries                 www.shamgarministries.com                                                             P.O. Box 481, Cochran, GA 31014                                                                                   478-230-9188
Hello Everyone,





                 April 2, 2012
We are off to a blessed year with our Lord and our calendar has filled up through mid July already. We are trying to make sure we keep it updated on the website and if there are any ministry opportunities you see on the calendar that you would like to take part in just email us for more information and we will put that together. Keep it checked because some are not posted yet due to finalizing details and we will also email when we need a large volunteer base.
Our next big project will be in May. We will be roofing a widow’s home in Cochran and invite all who would like to help to let us know. We are still working out some details and final dates so more on this to come soon. 

The jail ministries are doing well and we still welcome anyone who would like to share in this ministry to come go in with us one week and see what it is all about. Just contact us for times and information. We definitely could use some men to help out in Hawkinsville on Tuesday evenings. There is no one to go in if we are out of town that week.

We’ve just been blessed this last week to be a part of a “Carpenters for Christ” project in Florala, Alabama. God was there, His Spirit was sweet, and the job was finished on time. God used us to minister to some and even more of them to minister to us. If you have not been off with a group on a multiple day mission trip, you don’t know what sweet fellowship and times of blessing you are missing. If you get the chance to go with us or someone else we encourage you to go at least one time. It can be life changing and always a blessing!
Just to communicate a need that is arising for us as for many we’re sure, fuel costs are really sapping our small budget. As you can see on our calendar we have a good many miles scheduled over the next few months. We’re not worried for sure. We know full well that if it is God’s will, He will pay the bill. However, we also know that He sometimes uses the communication of the need to prompt the supply so we are passing that along. 
We thank so many of you for your continued prayers, support, and encouragement. You are a blessing and we are so thankful to you for allowing God to minister through you to us and with Shamgar Ministries. 
In Christ Alone,                                                                                                            Rusty and Denise

